
 
 

Date: 17th July 2020 
 

The President/Secretary 

To Affiliated Units - AFI 
 

Subject: Regarding Refund of Entry Fee for Indian Grand Prix 1/2/3 
and 24th Federation Cup National Senior Athletics Championships 2020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

As you are aware that due to the outbreak of COVID-19 pandemic, Indian Grand Prix 
1/2/3 and 24th Federation Cup National Senior Athletics Championships 2020 were not 

held. Since, AFI already initiated the entries for the above-mentioned competitions 
before lockdown was imposed on March 23, 2020 and entry fee was collected online 
from the athletes. The competition committee of AFI has decided to refund the entry 

fee to the athletes as these competitions are rescheduled. 
 

The last date to claim the refund for athletes is August 05, 2020 (06:00 P.M) 

 

In this regards, you are requested to kindly inform your athletes to visit 
www.indianathletics.in and give the following details after login to their profile: 

 

1. Name 
2. Bank Name 

3. Branch Name 
4. Account Number 
5. IFS Code 

6. Cheque/Passbook Copy (to be Uploaded) 

 

After filling the above details please follow the following steps: 
 

1. Click on “Proceed” 
2. A review page will pop up with details you have filled. 

3. Click on “Edit” if you want to edit your details or click “Submit” to submit the 
details you have filled. 

Again, the last date to claim the refund for athletes is August 05, 

2020 (06:00 P.M) 

Thanking You, 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
C.K.Valson 

Secretary, AFI 

http://www.indianathletics.in/

